Rt. 1, Box 110
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Nov., 191 1973

Mr. Julian Hayden

4239 Bellevue Avenue
Tucson, Arizona 85712

~ Dear Julian:

Glad you received the box of obsidian and the scrapers. Hope you
can work something out fer Jane with the samll one. The others I sent
are for you, personally, to try on wood using the flat side facing the
work. By all means make Fmil a bola if he wears them.

We hope to get down to the University sometime in January after
the new year holidays are over. OQur date is not firm due to univiersity
work and the fzet that we are adding 2 room to our very small house aad
will have to stay until it is finished. However, it should be sometime
after the 15th and we are looking forward to meeting you and seeing the
Fine staff at the Aepartment. i

Al Goodyear of Ar‘zona State University, who was a studenti at my
summer field school, is doing some work near Ventana cave and Jane might
like to get in touch with him., He is a pretty good flintknapper and is
certainly interested in lithic technology.

Have a happy holiday and hope to see you next year.
Sincerely,

Don E. Crabtree



